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 Officers  
President – Patty Sheehan Vice President – Kathy Nugent  
Treasurer – Dave Lindberg Secretary – Richard Leibowitz 

Minutes 
April 26, 2022           Location: Charlton public Library Call to Order 12:35 

 
Motion to accept March minutes, Motion passed 
 
Treasures Report: Operating account and Legislative accounts report. 
 
Review and discussion: Association contributions to operating account, President, and Vise 
President to set up meetings with Association presidents to discuss contributions. 
 
Discussion: Stipend for Treasurer and Secretary postponed until after Associations 
contributions have been secured. 
 
Discussion: Subcommittee established to look at possible changes to MFBO bylaws  
 
Discussion: DOER appliance energy efficiency standards for testing and certification, i.e., 
building official enforcement 225 CMR 
 
Kathy Nugent added to Mass-Track software 
 
Voting for MFBO president, Vice president, and Secretary 
 
 President  Kathy Nugent 
 Vice President  Patty Sheehan 
 Secretary  Damian Cole 
 
Next Meetings, virtual May 31st, in person Charlton Public Library June 28th 
 
Motion to adjourn 2:20 
 


